Management Plan Amendment -
Queens Park
Tuatarium/Kakapo Experience: Development

You are invited under s.41 of the Reserves Act 1977 to lodge a written submission on the proposal to amend the Queens Management Plan for Tuatarium/Kakapo Experience Development purposes. 

	To: 	The Parks Manager 	Ph:	03 219 9070	 
		Invercargill City Council Parks Division	Fax: 	03 217 5358	 
		Private Bag 90104	Email:		parks@icc.govt.nz
	INVERCARGILL	Website: 	www.icc.govt.nz	

	Submitters Details:
	
	Submission:

	Name: 
	
	
	I support/oppose (delete one) the proposal to amend the Queens Park Management Plan for Tuatarium/Kakapo Experience development purposes

I do/do not (delete one) wish to be heard in support of my submission.

	Address:
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Phone:
	
	
	



Comments:
I wish to make the following submission on the development at Queens Park Invercargill:
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


(Use extra paper if required)

	

Signed: 		Date:		


Please return to the Parks Manager by 

4.00pm Friday, 8 May 2015
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